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Dear Community Member: 

 The Clovis North Educational Center’s African American Student Union is hosting its’ 
Second Annual Scholarship Dinner on February 20, 2010.  The vision for this event is to allow our 
community to be a part of creating a future for each deserving graduate.  The scholarship celebration 
will include dinner, live music and raffle.  Proceeds from this event will be used to invest in the 
continuing higher education of club member graduates.  To some of these graduates, this financial 
scholarship will have a profound impact on their ability to fulfill their educational goals. 
 
 To be successful, we need the support of our Fresno area businesses, organizations and 
community leaders. We are requesting donations in the form of Sponsorships, raffle items and Food 
donations for the dinner.  As previously noted, proceeds will be invested in the continuing education 
of club graduates.  Each graduate will demonstrate their worthiness of the scholarship award through 
their academic performance and community service.  Furthermore, each student has pledged to live 
up to the Clovis Unified School District’s character counts pillars:  Trustworthiness, Responsibility, 
Citizenship, Respect, Fairness, and Caring. 
 
 We would like to invite your company to be part of this exciting event by becoming an Event 
Sponsor.  Your interest in providing a donation is greatly appreciated and demonstrates to students 
that there is a community that supports their current and future activities. 
 
 If you have any questions please feel free to contact me by phone at (559)327-5078 or by 
email at angiebarfield@cusd.com. We would be more than happy to arrange a pickup of donated 
merchandise or gift certificates. All donations are tax deductible and a Tax ID number will be 
provided at time of donation. Thank you in advance for your consideration and support of this event. 
 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
 
Angie Barfield 
Clovis North AASU Club Advisor 
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